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Please pass HB 3140 to help small businesses and consumers.   

 

Stafford Hills Club was founded in 2012 and is a family-owned small business located 

in Tualatin focused on providing affordable health, fitness and wellness programs for 

Oregonians.  In the past 3 years, despite zero claims, our General Liability Insurance 

premiums have increased 52%, averaging increases of more than 15% per year.  

These cost increases are unsustainable, and to stay in business, we must pass along 

most of these increased costs to our members. 

 

HB 3140 will bring Oregon back in alignment with other western states on this issue.  

We respectfully ask that you vote to PASS this bill.   

 

Most Sincerely,   

 

Jim Zupancic 

Chairman and General Counsel 

Stafford Hills Club 


